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In addition to the conditions set out in points 1 to 4, the animal health certificate
shall attest that:

(5) For ovine and caprine animals for breeding imported into the Union and
intended for Member States other than those with a negligible risk of
classical scrapie or those with an approved national scrapie control
programme listed in point 3.2 of Section A of Chapter A of Annex VIII,
the following conditions have been complied with:

(a) the imported ovine and caprine animals come from a holding or holdings
that have complied with the conditions of point 1.3 of Section A of
Chapter A of Annex VIII; or

(b) they are ovine animals of the ARR/ARR prion protein genotype and they
come from a holding where no official movement restriction has been
imposed due to BSE or classical scrapie during the last two years.

(6) For ovine and caprine animals for all uses except immediate slaughter
imported into the Union and intended for a Member State with a negligible
risk of classical scrapie or with an approved national scrapie control
programme listed in point 3.2 of Section A of Chapter A of Annex VIII,
the following conditions have been complied with:

(a) they come from a holding or holdings that have complied with the
conditions of point 1.2 of Section A of Chapter A of Annex VIII; or

(b) they are ovine animals of the ARR/ARR prion protein genotype and they
come from a holding where no official movement restriction has been
imposed due to BSE or classical scrapie during the last two years.

CHAPTER F
Imports of products of animal origin from farmed and wild cervid animals
1. When fresh meat, minced meat, meat preparations and meat products as
defined in points 1.10, 1.13, 1.15 and 7.1 respectively of Annex I to
Regulation (EC) No 853/2004, derived from farmed cervid animals, are
imported into the Union from Canada or the United States of America, the
health certificates shall be accompanied by a declaration signed by the
competent authority of the country of production, worded as follows:

This product contains or is derived exclusively from meat, excluding offal
and spinal cord, of farmed cervid animals which have been examined for
chronic wasting disease by histopathology, immunohistochemistry or other
diagnostic method recognised by the competent authority with negative
results and is not derived from animals coming from a herd where chronic
wasting disease has been confirmed or is officially suspected.

2. When fresh meat, minced meat, meat preparations and meat products as
defined in points 1.10, 1.13, 1.15 and 7.1 respectively of Annex I to
Regulation (EC) No 853/2004, derived from wild cervid animals, are
imported into the Union from Canada or the United States of America, the
health certificates shall be accompanied by a declaration signed by the
competent authority of the country of production, worded as follows:

This product contains or is derived exclusively from meat, excluding offal
and spinal cord, of wild cervid animals which have been examined for
chronic wasting disease by histopathology, immunohistochemistry or other
diagnostic method recognised by the competent authority with negative
results and is not derived from animals coming from a region where
chronic wasting disease has been confirmed in the last three years or is
officially suspected.

